Bennett Elementary School



Danielle Smith, Principal MiMi Jensen, Assistant Principal

June 8, 2018

Dear Ms. Harris,

Thank you for working with the City of Fort Lauderdale to help expedite the plans to build a playground and court at Bennett Elementary. The community stakeholders are very excited about this new addition to our school. The staff is also excited as they feel this will build our physical education and recess program.

Communication to our stakeholders took place at our School Advisory meetings, Parent Teacher Association meetings and faculty meetings this year. All groups are in favor of this project.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 754-322-5455.

Fondly,

Danielle Smith